St Patrick Class

St Patrick's class have settled tremendously into the new academic year. I am
most grateful to have joined the school and to be teaching such a wonderful,
hardworking group of children, as well as working alongside all the staff at
Longhoughton C of E Primary School.

St Patrick's have had a busy start to the year. In our classroom, we have had a
visit from space... Beegu!

Beegu crashed her spaceship and had a hard time finding somewhere
she belonged; however, the children of St Patrick's class took her
under their wing and looked after her while they helped search for
her home. The children created lost posters and put them up around
the school. They also wrote letters asking if Beegu could stay (they
were very persuasive). Luckily for Beegu, her family rescued her and
she's now safe with them again. On the weekends, the children did
not want Beegu to be left alone in school, so she spent some time
with Miss Campbell's dog.

The children have also been studying animals including humans in science. They

have so far learnt about their bodies and senses; this work will continue up until
Christmas. The children have been on a senses search and have been using their
knowledge by applying their senses to setting descriptions. The adjectives they

have been using are fantastic. Our new favourite adjective is QGI“QGHTUGH!

NUFC are also back to teach the children PE and they are having great fun.
Their skills are progressing week on week!

Well done St Patrick’s for a great first half term. We are all excited to see
what the next brings.



